## **ROADS MEETING**

## Village of Boston Heights April 20, 2015

Meeting came to order at 5:03 PM with Village Engineer, Dave Krock; Road Superintendent, Chuck Pickering; Mayor Bill Goncy; and Councilperson Bob Bartko. Chairperson Ron Fenn and Councilperson Don Polyak were absent.

**Road Superintendent** – handed out work completed sheet, vehicle mileage and work to be accomplished. Discussion on ditching areas needing work on Olde Eight Road and Brandywine Road. Engineer to review problem areas with Chuck.

**Village Engineer** – reported that the water projects were bidding next month and that advertising needed to be completed in the next week or so. Bids will be due mid May.

Dave reported that Barbicas brought their personnel back this week and that we would be seeing them finishing work from last Fall. They will be giving us a schedule soon.

Meeting adjourned at 5:29 PM.